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Bluegrass Wings Team 

Chapter Directors 

Michael & Dedre VanHoose 

859.753-5818 
853-229-5859 
CD@kybluegrasswings.org 

 
Assistant Director 
 
Don Renfro 
ACD@kybluegrasswings.org 

 
Rider Educator 

Alan and Shea Ernest 
RE@kybluegrasswings.org. 

 
Treasurer 

Karen Early 
Treasurer@ 
kybluegrasswings.org 
859-351-7149 

 
Membership Enhancement 

Darrell and Alice Hampton 
MEC@kybluegrasswings.org 

 
Couple of the Year 

Randy and Denise Coy 

COY@kybluegrasswings.org 

Web-Master 

Roger Early 
Webmaster 
@kybluegrasswings.org 
859-608-1323 

 

Newsletter Editor 

Michael & Dedre VanHoose 

NE@kybluegrasswings.org 

 

December 2014 

Your chapter team wishes each and every 

one Merry Christmas and a very Happy 

New Year to our Chapter C  family. 2014 

has been wonderful year with many thanks 

to everyone for allowing Dedre and I to be 

your Chapter Directors. Travel safely and 

get ready for a great 2015! 

LET THE FUN BEGIN!! 
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A special Thank You to our sponsor and associate Taylor Trimble of  

Kentucky Powersports and Outdoors. They offer great bargains and  

specials throughout the year on Honda parts and services. If you need a 

carry conceal class or want to purchase a gun, give them a shout. 

During the Open House we found out that Taylor will store your  

Goldwing, maintain the battery, give it a good clean up and have your 

bike ready to ride in the spring for $149.00. With at least 24 hour notice 

you can even check your wing out for a day or two of riding if you need 

too. Please keep them in mind for your servicing and parts needs. 

Remember we change our gathering time and day for 2015. We will now 

gather on the third Saturday of each month eating at 11:00 and meeting at 

12:00 noon with rides to follow our gathering. 


